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Hi Michael,

We have gotten direction that we are taking a presentation to Council on July 6, but removing any
information in the presentation or feasibility study showing location. It will be presented that the
feasibility study work can be applicable to any site. We will need you and Mike Roma to be in person

for that presentation on July 6t Let’s talk further this afternoon regarding dates and status of the
presentation and related documents.

As we work through submitting the admin report for this council meeting, we are needing to include
some information on the list of non-aquatic cuts (size and square footage). Can you prioritize this
and get us something by end of the day?

Let’s chat further about this at our check in this afternoon.

Thanks,

Neil Struthers, P.Eng.

Senior Engineer

Land, Real Estate & Facilities
Financial Strategy & Sustainability
City of Regina

(c) 306-535-9740
nstruthers@regina.ca
Regina.ca

Treaty 4 Territory and homeland of the Métis.



